
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Van Curen, Jennifer <jvancure@blm.gov> 

Wednesday, February 06, 2013 12:31 PM 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Christopher_Jones@oxy.com; Chancey Summers; Dusty Wilson; 

Tammy Hobbs 

Sterling Silver 3 Fed 6 Battery and Cedar Lake 28-4 

Please take samples as soon as possible. This happened on January 23rd, so I would like to get results for btex, 
tph, and els by next week with a plan. As soon as I get the plan I will assess and attach any COA's if needed. 
Again, I would really like to be addressing these spill events much faster than in the past. 

The Cedar Canyon is a good example of way too long to address. Even though you have removed the worst 
part, by having the removed soil and allowing potential rain to settle in the low spots, it will only drive the 
contaminants further down. This means that more will need to be removed. The samples were taken in October 
of last year. I will need to see new bottom samples prior to back filling. 

It might be a good idea to berm the pump areas since they have been the latest culprit to the spills. 

Thanks. 

JENNIFER E VAN CUREN 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION SPECIALIST 
DOI-BLM-CARLSBAD FIELD OFFICE 
320 E GREENE ST. CARLSBAD, NM 88220 
OFFICE- 575-234-5905 
CELL - 575-361-0042 
FAX - 575-234-5927 
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